
To know and love God, to nurture each other, and to reach out and welcome all people in the name of Jesus Christ. 

Non-profit Org. 

US Postage Paid 

Greensboro NC 

Permit #273 

 

 

 

 

Rev. Lee Hull Moses, Senior Minister 

Pastorõs email address: pastor@fccgreensboro.org 

Phone: 336-273-4725  Fax #: 336-273-7030 

Website: www.fccgreensboro.org  

Send newsletter submissions to info@fccgreensboro.org 

The Visitor 

1900 WEST MARKET STREET 

GREENSBORO, NC 27403-1715 

 

 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

The Visitor 
A publication of 

Come, let us walk in the light of the Lord. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Come, let us walk in the light of the Lord. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Come, let us walk in the light of the Lord. 
We light the candles on our Advent wreath; we light up Christmas trees. 

Read all Advent news on pp. 4-5 
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A Note from Our Pastor 

Dear Friends,  

 

Greetings to you at the beginning of the Advent season. I've always loved 

Advent: the songs, the candles, the decorations, the way that shadows give 

way to light. I hope you'll plan to be part of the many ways we're offering to 

engage in this season.  

 

As you may know, this Advent season finds our congregation in the midst of some significant 

changes to our music program. In mid-November, Jody Henley resigned her position as Music 

Director after nearly 10 years with us. We said goodbye to Jody and celebrated her music ministry 

in worship on Sunday, November 13 (see the photos on page 3). 

 

In early January, we will also be saying farewell to Genie Jones, who has served as our organist 

since 2009. Both Jody and Genie have blessed our congregation with their musical gifts through 

special seasons and ordinary Sundays. Their creativity and talent have guided our worship and 

have created space for us to come into God's presence. Their gifts will be missed.  

 

What happens now? Music is and will continue to be a vital part of our congregational life. I am 

grateful to Genie for her willingness to fill in as Interim Music Director through the Christmas 

season. She is graciously leading the choir and organizing music for guest musicians, as well as 

coordinating special services. I'm also grateful to the choir for its flexibility during this transition.  

 

I am working closely with the personnel committee and the worship team to determine next steps. 

We hope to have a temporary interim music director and organist in place by mid -January. We 

are also putting together a search committee, which will be tasked with doing some deep 

evaluation of our music needs. The search committee will be seeking input from across the 

congregation so that we can explore how music can best enhance and inspire our life together. My 

hope is that we will be open to new nudges from the Spirit, and that you will be part of the 

conversation.  

 

If you have any questions about this please don't hesitate to contact me, Personnel Chair David 

Barnette, or Worship Team Leader Brenda Huth. Again, I am grateful to Jody and to Genie for 

sharing their musical gifts with us over these last many years.  

 

With gratitude,  

Lee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News, Events, and Church Notes  

JUST  W ONDERING é 
QUESTIONS & ANSWERS BY RETIRED DISCIPLES MINISTER REV. JT MOORE 

What were the customs that surrounded the birth of a child in Palestine?  

The birth of a child was an occasion of much joy and excitement, especially if the baby that was 

born was a boy. The birth of a son brought merriment and music. In fact, the musicians broke 

forth into song and there seemed to be a sense of congratulating and rejoicing. Alas, if the child 

was a girl, the musicians went away silently. After a boy's birth, he was circumcised on the eighth 

day and at that time he received a name. In that day, names were quite descriptive. The name 

might describe a circumstance surrounding the birth, or even an effort to describe the child. 

Sometimes the name was a declaration of the faith of the parents. In the case of the son born to 

Elizabeth and Zechariah, the name had been already selected. The name 'John' was a shorter 

form of the name 'Jehohanan' which has the meaning 'Jehovah's gift' or 'God is gracious.' 

 

THIS HAPPENEDé 
Were you there? 

 

Young and old alike filled 

balloons during the 

Children's Moment Nov. 

13, eventually letting them 

go; giving to God all that 

fills us. 

 

Thanks, Spencer Smith, 

for this engaging 

illustration!  
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Wear our love, serve, hope message everywhere!  

We are collecting orders for our newest t -shirt, available before Christmas. The heather grey t-

shirt cost is $10. Long-sleeve shirts are $15 each. Sign the order form at FCC or email your order 

to info@fccgreensboro.org. Please include your selection of long or short-sleeve and shirt size. 


